
 

Greetings  

 
 

 

 

 

 

I would like to give the warmest welcome to all exhibitors and visitors! For many years 
the Club Show is one of the largest and most important Rottweiler exhibitions 
worldwide. I am especially pleased that we again have a very high number of entries of 
more than 450 dogs! This number of entries again shows the importance of our ADRK 
Club Show. Surprisingly there are a number of entries from many countries around the 
world, giving the event a special energy and patriotism!!  
 
Dear Rottweiler friends, such an event should not only serve to show off existing 
breeding potential, but also be a place for  friends and lovers of our breed from all 
countries to come together to share experiences. Victory should not be the only 
success, but to even make a friendship that could be cultivated and maintained. 
 
The BG Dessau has assumed major responsibility for implementing this club show. The 
team led by Daniel Kemp should be thanked here again! I'm know the organization is in 
great hands! 
 
Dear exhibitors, breeders and lovers please enjoy the days in Dessau with many like-
minded people that stay true to the "ROTTWEILER" breed. 
 
Edgar Hellmann 
ADRK Main Breed Warden 
 

Welcome to Dessau ! 

 

 

Edgar Hellmann 

Main Breed Warden – ADRK 
 


